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April 23, 2015 
 
To all Members: 
 

Spring 2015 Weeklong School 
 
The Education Committee is pleased to announce that applications are now being accepted from 
members interested in attending CUPE’s Spring 2015 Weeklong School in Kamloops.   An 
excellent selection of workshops with a diverse range of topics are being offered and we are 
looking forward to another great school at the Coast Kamloops Hotel & Conference Centre. 
 

Completed application forms must be received at the Union Office no later than 
Tuesday, May 12, 2015. 

Please be sure to obtain confirmation from your supervisor prior to completing the application 
form and inform the office immediately if you discover that you are unable to attend after you 
have sent your application.   
 

The Education Committee will meet to review all qualifying applications and make their 
selections known as soon as possible.  Successful applicants will be asked to confirm their 
participation immediately upon notice that their application has been successful. 
 

Additional application forms may also be obtained by contacting the Union Office at 604-298-
0200 or by email at admin@cupe23.ca. 
 

Descriptions of the following courses can be found on our website at www.cupe23.ca 
 

May 31 - June 5, 2015 

1. Advanced Occupational Health and Safety 

2. CUPE Introduction to Human Rights 

3.   Facing Management 

4.   Financial Officers 

5.   Introduction to Stewarding PLUS Four Steward Learning Series Modules 
- Connecting with Aboriginal Workers 
- Creating an Accommodation-Friendly Workplace 
- Literacy Awareness for Stewards 
- What a Steward Needs to Know about Collective Bargaining 


